
 

 
 

                 SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

     NOTICE 
 

 

APRIL VACATION 
 
Out Office and the Library will be closed from 
Thursday, April 06 to Wednesday, April 19 
(both days inclusive).  
 

 
Wish you a very happy and prosperous 
Sinhala and Tamil new year!  
 
 
Principal 
Sri Lanka Law College 
April 4, 2023 


